
Rule of Law in Georgia - Opinions and Attitudes of the Population  

As a part of the Caucasus Barometer Report Writing Competition held by CRRC in the spring of 

2011, we would like to present the second report (the first report was published recently) written by 

Salome Tsereteli-Stephen. The report deals with the rule of law in Georgia and here is a short 

summary of Salome’s findings and an analysis of the subject.  

 

Establishing a sustainable, law-based system of governance is central to Georgia’s aspirations of 

becoming a full-fledged member of the democratic family of nations. This goal is repeatedly held up 

by politicians of all stripes as essential to the country’s development.  

 

According to data from the 2010 Caucasus Barometer, 47% of Georgians believe that the country is 

governed by the rule of law, with 27% disagree. While Georgians’ opinions are divided on whether 

the country is governed by the rule of law, there also seems to be confusion about what the rule of 

law actually entails. Thirty-eight percent of Georgians agree that the winner of elections is entitled 

to govern the country as he or she sees fit, with only 31% who disagree and a further 25% who said 

they did not know. This indicates a strong lack of awareness regarding the rule of law as a concept. 

 

The full report available at the CRRC's website.  
 

http://crrc-caucasus.blogspot.com/2011/07/rule-of-law-in-georgia-opinion-and.html
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